Chris O'Brien

From: Frances Black <frblack@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 4:21 PM
To: House Finance Committee

Subject: oppose Bill H-8183

As you are aware there is a House Study Commission on Short Term Rentals that is being conducted and it seems that
any meaningful legislation should be held until a study is complete. It is not necessary to tax homeowners additionally
when there is no study results.

Thank you,
Francie
Newport Home Owner



